Transition Black Isle

Admin Meeting 16/08/17

Internship(s)
I had a phone conversation today with Eilidh Macphail, who runs the undergraduate course in Sustainable Rural Development. She was very interested in our work and ethos, and also in the internships we have hosted. She felt strongly that what we are doing is in tune with their degree course.
We discussed ways we could work together. They have two intakes of students; the main intake is in September, and they will be deciding on a dissertation project in around May/ June, whilst the January intake will normally be thinking about this in August/ September, so those are the times when there may be some interest in an internship with us, provided we had a suitable project. It is possible that recent graduates might also be interested, and Eilidh agreed to keep us in mind if anyone seemed suitable for this – but most of their students are mature, so maybe less likely to be looking for a way of getting their heads around the rest of their life. Eilidh also thought it possible that, if they have students in our area, they could be encouraged to participate in our work as a volunteer.

I’m not sure how likely it is that anything will come of this – because the course is done by distance learning, their students are spread widely. But it seems worth following up if we have a suitable piece of work in the future.

Martin Sherring

15/08/17

This is the follow-up exchange to my phone conversation with UHI, as explained in the “Internships” paper. 

From: Martin Sherring [mailto:martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk] 
Sent: 16 August 2017 08:55
To: Eilidh Macphail <Eilidh.Macphail@uhi.ac.uk>
Subject: TBI and UHI

 Hi Eilidh,

Great to chat yesterday, and hopefully we’ll find ways to work together.

 We talked about digital resources; I attach a pdf of our promotional leaflet – this is designed as A4, folded to A5, so it may not be all that clear on pdf. Something else that might be worthwhile for staff and students is our monthly newsletter. The most recent issue is here, earlier issues can be found here, and if anyone wants to sign up to receive future newsletters, they can either join TBI (no subscription required!) or subscribe to the newsletter.

 Hope that helps to stimulate something!

 Martin Sherring
Convenor, Transition Black Isle
01349 877822/ 07730 927518

From: Eilidh Macphail [mailto:Eilidh.Macphail@uhi.ac.uk] 
Sent: 16 August 2017 13:00
To: Martin Sherring
Subject: RE: TBI and UHI

 Hi Martin,

 Thanks for this and for making contact. I will highlight all of this to our students and encourage them to get involved, and hopefully we can find more ways to work together going forward.

 Kind regards,

Eilidh.
